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Dear Fulton Families         July 28, 2020 
 
We are so excited to welcome our teachers and staff back to school tomorrow!  That means just one more 
week until we get to see our students!  We have been working hard to get organized and ready for this 
new school year.  We continue to get information daily that makes us pivot and change our plans, but with 
patience and understanding, we are going to pull this off!!!  We appreciate our families so much for being 
flexible and supportive.   
 
Tomorrow, July 29th, you will notice in Infinite Campus (IC) that class schedules are open to view. We are 
still constructing our schedules and we anticipate them being final on Thursday or Friday of this week.  
Please know that if you look in IC tomorrow, that what you see may be different from what you receive 
from your child’s teacher.  We are currently entering our students into the system, taking out students 
that are not attending and adding in our new students.  We are also collapsing some classes as some of our 
teachers have transferred to teaching online through COA Elementary Connect.  Please wait for your letter 
to confirm your child’s teacher for the new school year.  This letter will come through email.  We will notify 
you prior to the letter’s coming out. 
 
Our Meet the Teacher Events will be held on Monday, August 3rd and Tuesday, August 4th.  Your child’s 
teacher will be reaching out to you about how this will take place.  We are holding this over two days to 
ensure you can attend if you have more than one child.  The options for Meet the Teacher will be virtual 
and in-person.  In-Person meetings will be for those teachers that choose to offer this method and will be 
individual for each family.  This is not a requirement.  Our goal is for every teacher to connect with every 
student and family prior to the start of school on August 5th.  During Meet the Teacher, your child’s 
teacher will share their daily schedule, how to access materials and will share a curriculum overview for 
the school year.  Our teachers are so excited to meet their kids and families!  Look for information from 
your child’s teacher on how to plan for Meet the Teacher. 
 
Lastly, we are working out a time where parents can drive through the school drop off area to pick up the 
textbooks students will need for virtual learning.  More information will be coming soon on the dates and 
times for pick-up. 
 
Thank you, again, for being so flexible and understanding during this time.  The target continues to move, 
but we will adjust and make sure our kids have a great start to the school year.  Please be on the lookout 
for information from your child(ren)’s teacher, Meet the Teacher information, and student textbook pick 
up.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Shannon Hannon 
Principal, Fulton Elementary 
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